

Message from Mrs Kinsley Another busy week at Chatsworth—the children are all back in routine and settled after the break, and enjoying their new topics—my Head Teacher stickers supply is running low already! A safety reminder now we're back—We have



had a couple of examples of snacks containing nuts in lunchboxes and ask parents to please check the labels of certain foods. We are a nut-free school, in order to protect our children with allergies, thank you.

SAFE— This week in assembly we talked about things that might worry us and how we can ask for help. We talked about trusted adults in school—people who will listen to you, and try to help. We don't want children bottling up worries until hometime—ask your child to tell you about Worry Monsters!

HAPPY

What fun was had last week at our Cinema Night, where the children enjoyed popcorn snacks and watching a film with their friends—thank you

to the PTA for organizing such a lovely event for our children..

Kung Hei FatChoi!



Bao buns and beef noodles were on the menu yesterday for our special Lunar New Year lunch. Our chef Lisa always makes that extra effort to encourage the children to try something new and they loved it! "the buns are like fluffy clouds" "noodles are my favourite" We will be discussing Lunar New Year in assembly in two weeks, so this was the perfect introduction—thank you to Lisa's team from Nourish.

Diary Dates

Monday 20th January—9.30 Nursery tour for new parents

Monday 27th January—CIS/BOJ School Board meeting

w/b 3rd February—Children's Mental Health Week

Tuesday 4th February—Y2 Thames Clipper trip

Friday 7th February— NSPCC Number Day—



Parking Please do not park on the zig-zag lines outside school or block the car park gate. These areas are essential for the safety of our families and for the smooth flow of traffic. By keeping these spaces clear, you help ensure a safer environment for everyone.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.



LEARNING—This week in Nursery, we have enjoyed learning fun facts about different dinosaurs, such as what they eat and where they live. We also explored fossils and had fun using

paleontologist tools to dig up dinosaur bones.



Y1 CUTTY SARK TRIP "On Tuesday, Year 1 visited the Cutty Sark



and the Maritime Museum in Greenwich. The children had learnt more about what life was like on a ship and explored some items relating to sea and sailing. Children completed a scavenger hunt, answered questions, became sailors and were amazed to know that Cutty Sark was a real ship that used to sail". What a great trip! Thank you to the Year 1 team for organising, and for all the parent volunteers who were so helpful!